Donald Reeb < donreeb@gmail.com>

M

Thruway Feedback - Noise - Exit 23-24

1 message

PUBLIC INFO < PUBLIC.INFO@thruway.ny.gov>
To: donreeb@gmail.com

Tue, Mar 27, 2012 at 4:40 PM

Dear Mr. Reeb,

This spring a section of the noise barrier will be extended near Sand Pine Lane and McKown Road.

The remainder of the noise barriers along the Exit 23-24 Corridor will be installed this fall or in the spring of 2013.

The noise barriers were originally scheduled for completion in the third construction season, in 2013. Favorable weather during the 2011 construction season allowed for an earlier start on some of the noise barrier sections.

Construction of the new pavement will be accomplished in 2012 and 2013.

More information on this project can be found at http://www.thruway.ny.gov/projectsandstudies/projects/i23-i24/index.html .

If you have further questions or comment regarding the Thruway, please contact Public Information at public.info@thruway.ny.gov.

Sincerely, Office of Public Affairs New York State Thruway Authority

Please consider the environment before you print this e-mail.

>>> Thruway Form Processor <www@thruway.ny.gov> 3/27/2012 3:47 PM >>>

name: Don Reeb

street: 5 Norwood Street

city: Albany state: NY zip: 12203 country: USA

phone: 518-489-3909 email: donreeb@gmail.com

ezacctnum: eztagnum: ezviolationnum: platenum:

Topic of Message: Projects and Studies

When are the remaining sound barriers going to be installed

between Exits 23 and 24?

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and/or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If this electronic message is from an attorney or someone in the Legal Department, it may also contain confidential attorney-client communications which may be privileged and protected